
 

 

 

 

 

21st September2020 

 

RE: Online Access and Engagement 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

With the new academic year underway I wanted to take this opportunity to contact 

you regarding your sons/daughters ability to access our online learning platforms and 

resources.  Having spent a significant period of time accessing education from home 

via online platforms we have been undertaking a review of how we would deliver our 

curriculum in the event of another period of school closure. 

 

Below is a link to a Google Form which is designed to give us a more accurate and 

up to date overview of exactly what ability you have to switch to an online learning 

environment.  I would be grateful if you could take the time to complete the form by 

Friday 25th September 2020 so we are more aware of the individual circumstances of 

our students and can more readily support you if we are required to; 

 

https://forms.gle/HcwmVMFdPJZXQNeN9 

 

I am sure you can appreciate there is a certain level of uncertainty concerning the 

current position of schools but please be reassured that we are making every effort to 

keep the school safe for your sons/daughters and open.  If you would like to discuss 

the contents of this letter or our online curriculum please do not hesitate to contact 

me on the details listed. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Mr L Feaviour 

(Assistant Headteacher KS4 Achievement & Progress) 

 

https://forms.gle/HcwmVMFdPJZXQNeN9

